For Our Early Childhood Program Will Open to JCC

The JCC of Greater Columbus is
proud to announce that our......
2013-2014
Early Bird Registration

Members on Tuesday, February 26" & to the 0

Community on Thursday, February 28". 0
e th th I
* Tuesday, February 26 & Wednesday, February 27" 8:00a.m. to

5:00p.m. Current JCC members can download registration forms from the 1
JCC website, fill them out & bring them into the Preschool office beginning 0

February 26" at 8:00a.m. I
oo th
* Thursday, February 28" registration will open to the community. 0

Forms will be available online & in the Preschool office. New families must i
come to the Preschool office to register & make membership
arrangements.

0
We look forward to making you a partof our 1
growing Early Childhood family!! I
0
0



